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Subject Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 479536)

Inquiry: 

Dear Sir/Madam,

 

For the device seen in the photos attached, we request your permission to be able to accept the 
proposed label location (under the battery compartment) for the device. A letter explaining the 
applicant’s justification for that being the only reasonably available space on the device is also 
attached.

 

Your help in this matter will be greatly appreciated.

 

Let me know if you have any questions or require further information please.

 

Yunus Faziloglu

TCB Review Engineer

Curtis-Straus LLC
 

Response: 
Your proposal is acceptable. Go ahead and grant and submit a copy of this 
inquiry into the filing.

Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response 
link from the OET Inquiry System to add any additional information 
pertaining to this inquiry.
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Your inquiry has been submitted to the Laboratory Division of the FCC 
Office of Engineering and Technology. You will receive a response 
within two business days. Please be sure to retain the inquiry tracking 
number displayed for future reference and questions concerning the 
status of this inquiry.  

 

 

Inquiry Tracking Number: 479536
Date of Submission: 01/12/2007

Question: Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

For the device seen in the photos attached, we request your permission 
to be able to accept the proposed label location (under the battery 
compartment) for the device. A letter explaining the applicant’s 
justification for that being the only reasonably available space on the 
device is also attached. 

  

Your help in this matter will be greatly appreciated. 

  

Let me know if you have any questions or require further information 
please. 

  

Yunus Faziloglu 

TCB Review Engineer 

Curtis-Straus LLC 
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